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September 28, 2021

Fremont Township Highway Commissioner
Ms. Alicia Dodd

22376 West Erhart Road

Mundelein, IL 60060

Dear Alicia,

The water issues on West Harvard Avenue had been a problem for many, many years, as you know. For
the eleven homeowners who continually had serious flooding issues, we applaud you and your team for
resolving this issue. It took many meetings, time and commitment on your behalf to get this
accomplished.

We would also like to thank your staff, Mike Neison, Mike O'Kelly, Sean Krauth, Brian Spencer and Luke
Paris, for all their efforts in helping to resolve the water issues on West Harvard Avenue. Your crew
worked diligently out on the golf course every day until the project was completed. They did a fantastic
jobl

Herb Riedel was instrumental in coordinating the equipment requirements. Thanks for getting the
equipment there each day and really helping the project run smoothly.

This project would not have been successful without the team at the Storm Water Management
Commission: Mr. Kurt Woolford, Executive Director, Mr. Brian Frank, Chief Engineer and Ms. Juli Crane,
Principal Wetlands Specialists. This team, drew up the design plans of the elevation for the water shed
swale, submitted the permit for the water shed to the Village of Mundelein, brainstormed solutions,
attended meetings on site and oversaw the project from start to finish. This project became a reality
because of your efforts and diligence. Thank you.

Thanks to Mr. Tim Miles Sr. and Mr. Tim Miles Jr. from Golf Vision and the Village Green Golf Course
staff were critical in making sure the course was clearly marked for golfers so the Fremont Township
crew could accomplish the job. Thanks for helping this project become a reality.



Alicia, your knowledge regarding the grant was critical to getting this project kick started. You filled out
the application, met with all the above mentioned people to coordinate and get this project started and
completed. Thank you for a job well done, from all of us on West Harvard Avenue. Kudos!|

Sincerely,
!
Margene L. Sinclair

19432 West Harvard Avenue

C: Storm Water Management Commission, Mr. Kurt Woolford, Mr. Brian Frank, Ms. Juli Crane
Lake County Board, Ms. Jessica Vealitzek

Fremont Township Supervisor, Mrs. Diana O'Kelly

Fremont Township Park Department, Mr. Herb Riedel

Mr. Tim Miles Sr. and Mr. Tim Miles Jr. from Golf Vision and the staff at Village Green Golf Course
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